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Senator Lautenberg 

Q. One of the biggest public health victories in this country was when we banned smoking on 
commercial aircraft.  However, electronic cigarettes are now being sold for use on some 
European commercial flights even though evidence exists that these products contain 
carcinogens and respiratory irritants.  Does the Department plan to explicitly ban smoking of 
electronic cigarettes on commercial airplanes?  

A. Smoking of electronic cigarettes is already banned on U.S. air carrier and foreign air carrier 
flights in scheduled intrastate, interstate and foreign air transportation.  See 49 USC §41706 and 
14 CFR Part 252 (Part 252). Nevertheless, we plan to further address this matter in a notice of 
proposed rulemaking that would amend the existing general regulatory language in Part 252 to 
explicitly ban smoking of electronic cigarettes aboard aircraft. 
 


